
 
 
 

 
 
 

7th September 2021 
 
 
Here is the latest news flash from the Marina Alta Classic Car Club. 
 
 
 

September 2021 Ace Café is ON 

 

 
 
With the lifting of some restrictions by the Generalitat Valenciana yesterday, the committee are 
pleased to be able to hold the Ace Café again; normal place, normal time; El Campo, 10:30 – 13:00, 
this Sunday, 12th September 2021. Members are reminded that it is still a maximum of 10 persons to 
an outside table and that masks should be worn when moving around and when in the car park. 
 

September 2021 Rally is ON 

 
The September 2021 rally is being devised as we speak and more information will follow in a couple 
of weeks. 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Annual/Autumn Rally 2021 is OFF 

 
Following a lot of debate at the committee meeting it was agreed that the proposed Autumn/Annual 
Rally would be postponed until the Spring. This was due, in the main, to low interest and the 
complications caused by the uncertainty of the ever-changing Covid-19 restrictions. More details will 
follow next year when we hope we will be able to organise a more ‘normal’ larger group rally.  
 
 

Access to membership benefits – the website, news flashes and Facebook™ 
group 

 
At the moment both the MACCC website and MACCC Facebook™ group are accessible by both 
members and the general public. Having developed the club’s profile over recent months which has, 
for example, allowed us to secure discounts from suppliers, we will be making changes during 
September to ensure that all member benefits are available only to members. These changes will 
mean that a) members will have to log on to the Member Area of the website to get access to detail 
of the benefits and b) member-only news will be sent out on the member-only news flashes, like this 
one. The MACCC Facebook™ group will revert to being a chat room for members and interested 
public to share and comment on stories of general classic and heritage car interest. More detail will 
follow in the next news flash. 
 
 

Classic Mini Parts Ibérica – 15% discount offer 
 

 
 
With the difficulty and increased cost of acquiring parts for British classic cars from the UK, we are 
pleased to inform members that we have secured a 15% discount on all parts from Classic Mini Parts 
Ibérica, based in Madrid. Don’t get fooled by the name – they have parts for many British classic 
cars, such as Jaguar, MG, Rolls Royce, Bentley and Triumph, not just Minis. Have a look at their 
website: https://www.miniparts.es/. 
 

https://www.miniparts.es/


 
 
 
 
 

Merchandise sale 
 
At the September 2021 Ace Café, this Sunday, there will be a sale of old stock; T shirts, sweatshirts 
and hoodies, all available for only 5€ each. All proceeds will be donated to 'Project 4 All', a charity 
feeding and housing homeless people, Benitatxell. Have a look at their website: 
https://www.project4all.org/. 
 
Also, at the Ace Café, we will be showing some new stock designed by our own in-house designer, 
Diane Harrison.   
 
 

Membership cards 
 
Can we please remind members that do not yet have their membership cards to collect them at the 
Ace Café from Sue Rudge at the Merchandise table.  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for reading this news flash and I hope you found it useful. If you have any comments you 
can email me using peter.alt@marinaaltaccc.com. 
 
I hope to see you soon. 
 

Peter Alt 
President 
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